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Spring 1

Fairytales 

This half term we will be learning about 

Fairytales. We will read some traditional 

fairytales, as well as some alternatives!

Some stories we will read and explore 

together will include:

The Three Billy Goats Gruff

The Three Little Pigs

Jack and the Beanstalk

Little Red Riding Hood

Jack and the Jelly Beanstalk 

Goldilocks and Just the One Bear

The Three Little Wolves and the Big Bag Pig 

We will continue to have “Stay and Read” on a 

Tuesday morning for between 8.20am and 9.00am. 

We are looking forward 

to reading lots of 

fairytales as well as 

creating our own with a 

beginning, middle and 

end!

We will be continuing our 

Spanish learning and will 

enjoy counting to 10 and 

learning the names of 

colours. 

In Phonics, we will 

be consolidating the 

sounds we have learnt 

and will learn a new 

set of sounds and 

tricky words:

was you they 

my by all are 

sure pure


